
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
January 20, 2011 
 
Meyers Norris Penny LLP 
7th Floor, 715 5th Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB  T2P 2X6 
 
Attention: Mitchell Wronsky 
Raymond Chabot Grant Thornton LLP 
2505 St-Laurent Blvd. 
Ottawa, Ontario K1H 1E4 
 
Re: Notice of Change of Auditor 
 
This Notice is made by Wedge Energy International Inc. (the “Corporation”) pursuant to 
Section 4.11 of National Instrument 51-102 (“NI 51-102”). 
 
Pursuant to an Annual General Meeting held on January 13, 2011, the Corporation’s Board of 
Directors determined to terminate Meyers Norris Penny LLP as the auditors of the Corporation 
and appoint Raymond Chabot Grant Thornton LLP as successor auditor of the Corporation 
effective immediately until the next annual and general meeting of the Corporation’s 
shareholders. Raymond Chabot Grant Thornton LLP, were appointed the auditors of the 
Corporation on January 13, 2011.   
 
There have been no reservations in the auditor’s reports for: 
 
(a) the audits of the two most recently completed fiscal years; and 
(b) any period subsequent to the most recently completed period for which an audit report 

was issued and preceding the effective date of the termination. 
 
There have been, in the opinion of the Corporation, no reportable events, as that term is defined 
in Section 4.11(1) of NI 51-102. 
 
The board of directors of the Corporation has reviewed and approved the reporting package as 
that term is defined in Section 4.11(1) NI 51-102. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
Wedge Energy International Inc. 
 
 
 
Per: “Sabino Di Paola” 

Chief Financial Officer 
 
 


